Mr. C. S. Robinson, Assistant to Superintendent, Kansas City Public Schools, Kansas City, Missouri.

Dear C. S.:

Thank you for your two letters of March 2nd and 4th. I greatly appreciate your efforts to secure a band for us, and regret that your Board of Education does not permit a high school band to play at such an event. However, I believe that we will be able to secure some group to play for us.

C. S., I em going to see if there is some slight task that can be assigned to you and Gerald so that you will be able to see these tournament games. There are no complimentary tickets as the tournament is in charge of the N.C.A.A., but I will definitely keep you in mind as I am sure that we will want to use you and Gerald.

Again thanking you, and with best wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH